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Mr Anthony Timbrel! 
Chief Executive Officer 
DBCT Management Pty Ltd 
GPO Box 7823 Waterfront Place 
Brisbane Qld 4001 

Dear Mr Timbre II 

Approval: DBCT Management's 2015 Draft Access Undertaking 

The Queensland Competition Authority (QCA) today approved DBCT Management's amended 2015 draft access 

undertaking (DAU), given to the QCA on 9 February 2017. 

DBCT Management's amended 2015 DAU complies with the secondary undertaking notice given to DBCT 

Management by the QCA on 21 November 2016, and is therefore appropriate to approve under section 134(3) of 

the Queensland Competition Authority Act 1997. 

Yours sincerely 

~~ 
Professor Roy Green 
Chair 
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